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NEWSLETTER 
Issue 1, Term 1, 2024 

  

Murray Bridge North School 
North Tce, Murray Bridge, SA 5253 T: 8532 3055   F: 8531 0004 

W: www.mbnorthps.sa.edu.au   

E:  dl.0299_admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL REPORT. 

 

Dear Families and Friends,  

Welcome back to everyone and a special welcome to all of the new 

receptions and new families and students who have either begun their 

school life at Murray Bridge North School or have moved to the school 

recently. I feel quite proud to have all of you with us and that we are part 

of your education journey. I would like to begin with a small introduction 

from myself.  

I grew up in the northern suburbs of Adelaide, completing my schooling 

and beginning university study here before moving to the Northern 

Territory to begin my teaching career. I worked as a Teacher, 

Coordinator, Deputy Principal and Principal over a 12 year period. The 

Territory provided me with many diverse experiences, including gaining 

an understanding and appreciation of the Aboriginal culture and beliefs, 

which I am very grateful for. I then moved back to South Australia in 2012 

to be closer to extended family. 

I have since worked as a Deputy Principal at West Beach Primary School, 

Assistant Principal at Angle Vale Primary School, Principal at Craigmore 

South Primary School, Kapunda Primary School and finally, Murray Bridge 

South Primary School for the past 4 years. Each experience has enabled 

me to develop and expand my leadership skills and expertise and now 

have I arrived at Murray Bridge North School 

Upcoming 

Events 

For more events see planner 

12th February 

Student Free Day 

 4th March 

Australian Dental 

Foundation program 

 

Reading is 

our School 

Priority 
Every child attending 

North School is 

expected to read 

aloud to an adult 

every day. 
 

 

 

http://www.mbnorthps.sa.edu.au/
mailto:dl.0299_admin@schools.sa.edu.au
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More important information 

I would like to thank the school community for the warm 

welcome I have received. Also, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank James Parkin (former principal), 

Michelle Kershaw, Amanda Rankine, Amanda Johns, Gill 

Ayres, Olivia Sawley and the wonderful teachers and SSOs 

for the work they have done in preparing the school for 

2024. They have also been amazing as I transition to Murray 

Bridge North, with their wealth of experience and 

knowledge of the school and community. 

Welcome New Staff and Returning Staff 

It is with great pleasure that I welcome a number of staff to 

Murray Bridge North School this year.  

Some of you may have met our New Deputy Principal 

Michelle Kershaw last year however, I would like to officially 

welcome her to North School. She comes with a wealth of 

curriculum and teaching knowledge, having worked in a 

number of schools and as a Curriculum Leader within the 

Education Department.  

Our new teachers are Candice Perkins (Year 5) and Judy 

Griffiths (Year 6). We also welcome back Nicole Clothier 

(Year 2), Toni Curtis (Year 2/3) and Maddie Cuevas (Year 1).  

Welcome to Elishia Buscumb and Penny Attrill as SSOs, 

working across the site supporting our teachers and 

students. 

We are extremely lucky to have each of them with us this 

year, sharing their knowledge, skills and experience. Please 

make them feel welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes From North 

School Times         
Please be reminded that school is 

unsupervised before 8:30am.We 

ask that students do not arrive 

before this time. 

 

Head Lice 
Please remember to check your 

child’s hair for headlice and treat 

them before sending them to 

school. 

 

 

UNIFORM 
Just a reminder of our school 

uniform policy. All students need to 

be in school uniform. 

Lost property is located in the bins 

near the library. 

 Please name all items. 

 

School Zones 
Reminder It’s 25km/h when 

children are present  
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Our School Values  

We value Cooperation Achievement Respect and Encouragement (CARE) as our 

school values. Teachers have been working with their students to consider what each 

of those values means in their classroom and throughout the school.  

 

Acquaintance Night 13th February 

There will be an Acquaintance evening to meet your children’s teacher on Tuesday the 

13th of February. The school will put on a free sausage sizzle and supervise students in 

the JP playground area while you have a short information session with the teacher and 

other parents.  

The classroom open times are as follows- 

 4:30pm Receptions and Year 1  

 4:45pm Year 2 and Year 3  

 5:00pm Year 4 and Year 5  

 5:15pm Year 6 

I look forward to meeting many of you during the evening. 

 

Student Free Days and School Closure  

 

On Monday 12th February the school will be closed so that all staff can participate in 

professional learning with the Berry Street Childhood Institute. The day will cover a very 

intense program around curriculum, classroom strategies and the principles of the Berry 

Street Education Model. Our OSHC is open for your convenience. To book in call 0417 

825 455. 

 

This year our Student Free Days and School Closure day are 

Term 1- 12 February 

Term 2- 7 June 

Term 3- 29 July 

Term 3- 6 September (School Closure) 

Term 4- 15 November 

 

Making a booking to meet with School Leadership  

 

We value the importance of meeting face to face when/if significant concerns arise, 

but it is important that these meetings are planned, relevant information is available 

and sufficient time is set aside.  

 

Parents/caregivers are asked to contact the front office (in person or via phone) if you 

wish to meet with a leader. The front office staff will make a booking, ideally within 24 

hours, and will confirm via text/phone call, the time of the scheduled meeting.  

 

We would respectfully ask parents/caregivers not to come to the front office expecting 

to meet with a leader—schools are busy places and so if you wish to speak with a 

leader, you need to make a booking.  
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Please Note: Classroom teacher should also be the first point of contact in relation to 

matters that directly affect your child. Thank you for your co-operation 

I look forward to a wonderful year ahead and having the opportunity of meeting and 

speaking with you all. 

  

Nathan Taylor 

Principal 

Murray Bridge North School 

Department for Education |  

t 08 8532 3055|w www.mbnorthps.sa.edu.au 

 

 

Are you eligible for a school card? 

School card needs to be applied for every year. 

School card can be applied online at: 

www.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard  

Paper copies of the forms will be available from the Front Office at the school if you 

are unavailable to do the online application. 

Please contact Vanessa Williams—0885323055 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mbnorthps.sa.edu.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKelly.BartonAncliffe297%40schools.sa.edu.au%7C406d9ba227c04147adf108dbf182ab56%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638369315746607450%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BF0goX8XlvHHBe9LpA4R1hrZEa2ZGNCQm5UFMoJHyaw%3D&reserved=0
http://www.sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard?fbclid=IwAR2HpDMNF1xjoojVhHqUZOOS1VJfDBzaByvzBWkyC19kFMFcAX_ph-ahhBs
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WEEK Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 29/1 

First Day of 

Term 1 

 

30/1 31/1 1/2 2/2 

2 5/2 6/2 

 

7/2 

 

8/2 

 

9/2 

 

3 12/2 

Student Free 

Day 

(NO SCHOOL) 

13/2 

Acquaintance 

Night 

14/2 

 

15/2 

  

16/2 

 

4 19/2 20/2 21/2 

 

22/2 23/2 

 

5 26/2 

 

27/2 

 

28/2 29/2 

 

1/3 

School Clean 

Up Day 

6 4/3 

Australian 

Dental 

Foundation 

 

5/3 6/3 7/3 8/3 

 

7 11/3 

Adelaide Cup 

Day 

Public Holiday 

12/3 13/3 

 

14/3 

 

15/3 

8 18/3 19/3 

 

20/3 21/3 

 

22/3 

 

9 25/3 26/3 

 

27/3 

 

28/3 

Sports Day 

29/3 

Good Friday 

10 1/4 

Easter Monday 

2/4 3/4 4/4 5/4 

Back Up Sports 

Day 

11 8/4 9/4 10/4 11/4 12/4 

Last Day of 

Term 1 Early 

Dismissal 

2:10pm 
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